
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

CANCELLATION OF THE 

 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING BOARD OF THE VILLAGE 

OF NISSEQUOGUE  

August 1, 2022 

7:00 p.m. 

 

The Planning Board of the Village of Nissequogue has cancelled their regular meeting on 

August 1, 2022.  

The next regular meeting of the Planning Board will be held on Tuesday, September 6, 

2022, at 7:00 pm. The Board  regrets any inconvenience this may have caused.   


